
 
 

 
 
Dear Colleagues,   

 

On behalf of the VA Salt Lake City Health Care System, I would like to invite you to participate in our 

upcoming 2022 Virtual Caregiver Summit! The theme of this year’s summit is:  

 

 

Suicide Prevention:  
Caring for Veterans and their Caregivers 

 

 

The Department of Veterans Affairs (VHA) Caregiver Support Program (CSP) provides support and 

services to caregivers of Veterans. The mission of the CSP is to promote the health and well-being of 

caregivers who care for our nation’s Veterans, through outreach, education, resources, support and 

services. Our focus is to improve the quality of life of caregivers, by providing service excellence through 

a wide range of tools that empower them to care for themselves and the Veteran.  

 

We invite you to join our 2022 Virtual Caregiver Summit to enhance collaboration in sharing ideas to 

further support caregivers. The event will be held:  

 

September 7, 2022 

10:00 a.m. – 12:30 p.m. (via Webex) 

 

Please RSVP with the name of your representative and organization to andrew.wittwer@va.gov by COB 

September 1, 2022.  

 

Attached is a draft agenda. If you have any questions or suggestions, please feel free to contact me by 

phone or email.  Thank you for your interest and support.  

 

With appreciation,   

 

 

Andrew W. Wittwer, LCSW, MPA 

Caregiver Support Coordinator, General Caregiver Support Program 

George E. Wahlen VA Medical Center 

801-582-1565, x. 2608 

andrew.wittwer@va.gov 
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